Deannexation of Ganas Property by Lake Park

County Planner, Trinni Amiot, presented the item. Mrs. Amiot stated Jerry Ganas has a lot in Lake
Park, part of which is inside the City of Lake Park with the rest of property located in unincorporated
Lowndes County. County Manager, Joe Pritchard, stated the resolution before the Commission only
indicates the county's willingness to accept the property. Commissioner Wisenbaker made a motion
to approve the resolution as presented, Vice Chairman Marshall second. All voted in favor, no one
opposed. Motion carried.

BID

Bid for Repairs to Knights Academy Road

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented a request for emergency repairs in the amount of
$50,433.00, to be paid to Rountree Construction. Mr. Fletcher stated there were several culvert
aprons found that needed repairs, during routine inspections. Commissioner Orenstein made a
motion to approve the item as presented, Commissioner Evans second. All voted in favor, no one
opposed. Motion carried.

REPORTS - County Manager
There was no additional information reported.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD
Dr. Michael Noll, a resident of the City of Valdosta, addressed the Commission regarding his support
of additional funding for Keep Lowndes-Valdosta Beautiful.

Ms. Jeannette Coody, 2202 Deborah Drive, addressed the Commission regarding her support of
additional funding for Keep Lowndes-Valdosta Beautiful.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Evans made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Marshall second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular meeting at 5:56 p.m.



